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September 22, 2025

Dear Parents:

Our extra-curricular volleyball program begins next week. We are planning games against other schools this
season. We are inviting all interested Grade 6 and 7 students to participate. The boy’s team will practice on
Tuesdays and the girls will practice on Mondays. All practices will run from 2:30 to 3:30. Teams will play
games on Thursdays against St Mary’s, Sacred Heart and Cedars Christian schools. The season will
conclude with the Knights of Columbus tournament hosted by St Mary’s in late November.

I am looking for some coaching help for our boy’s team. Please let me know if you are available even on a
part time basis.

As long as the students are completing homework, maintaining their grades, and meeting school
expectations, they will be welcome on the team. This will be at the classroom teacher’s discretion. Players
also need to come to practice consistently to be prepared to play in games. This slip must be returned on or
before September 26",

Each parent is responsible for driving their own son or daughter to away games this season. If you have
arranged for another parent to drive your son or daughter, please let me know. Any students without a
prearranged ride will not travel to the game.

The schedule will be sent home this week.

Thanks,
Miss Ames
Athletic Director
PLEASE RETURN THIS PORTION TO THE SCHOOL BY SEPTEMBER 26%.
I give permission for my child, , to take part in the

volleyball program.
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